
 
 
 
 
 
 
 European Commission reviews of acquisitions part of the process  

Tomorrow, UPS expects the European Commission to issue a statement regarding the transition of the 
process to Phase II for our proposed acquisition of TNT Express. 

• The proposed acquisition will provide expanded access to the global marketplace and a unique set of 
services, enabling growth opportunities for our customers’ businesses.  

• Maintaining focus on excellent service will be a top priority during the integration.  
• Best-in-class technology can help customers gain a competitive advantage and will remain a 

cornerstone of the acquisition.  
• Both UPS and TNT Express share a commitment to sustainability and humanitarian outreach.    

 


